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STATEMENT ON TODAY’S CITY COUNCIL MEMBER ASSAULT 
 
“I learned today that an alderwoman and an aide, while attempting to meet with 
constituents, were victims of a physical attack by area residents. My administration 
supports the right to peaceful protest and free speech, but this type of action against 
a public servant is unconscionable.   
 
Any violent act against an elected official in our city is unacceptable and must be 
condemned in the strongest terms. My office and the Chicago Police Department are 
currently investigating this incident, and we will provide updates as they become 
available.”  
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